Gunadian Embassy Ambassade du Eanada

NOTE NO. 0369

The Embassy of Canada presents its compliments to the Department of State
and has the honour to acknowledge receipt of the Department’s Note dated March 17, 1998,
in which‘ the Government of the United States indicated its acceptance of the Canadian
proposal contained in the Embassy’s Note No. 0380 of December 19, 1997, to revise Annex
A of the 1986 Agreement between the Government of Canada and the Government of the
United States of America on Cooperation in Comprehensive Civil Emergency Planning and

Management.

In its Note of March 17, 1998, the Department of State further proposed that
the 1986 Agreement, which expired on April 28, 1996, be renewed and continued in force

until terminated by either Party upon six (6) months written notice to the other Party.

In this regard, the Embassy of Canada has the honour to accept, on behalf of

the Goverﬂment of Canada, the U.S. proposal to renew the 1986 Agreement and further
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